Glen Arden Elementary

Good evening Glen Arden families,

Please be reminded that students and staff will be out of school tomorrow, Monday, January 15th, in honor of
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day. Students and staff will return to school on Tuesday, January 16th.

On Friday, students brought home their BCS student devices. Please store the device in a safe and secure
location. Please ensure student iPads and laptops are well cared for, and used only for school-related

assignments. All devices should be returned on Tuesday when students return. Return all charging cables
to school along with the device. Damage and lost fees can be found on page 5 of the BCS Student Device
Guide.

Interested in Dual Language? Dual Language Applications for the 2024-2025 school year are now open and
online. If you have a rising kindergarten student or know someone with a rising kindergarten student interested
in dual language, please share the following link to the application https://www.buncom hools.or... . Once
completed, the application can be dropped off in the Glen Arden front office or emailed to

jamie.slagl mail.org .

Buncombe County Schools will be hosting a BCS Support Staff Career Fair on Tuesday, January 23rd, from
1:00-3:00 pm, at Nesbitt Discovery Academy. Several departments will be in attendance at the fair including
Maintenance, Transportation, Child Nutrition, as well as many more. If you are interested in the career fair or a
position with BCS, please make plans to attend.

Currently, we have 2 instructional assistant positions available at Glen Arden. If you know someone who might
be interested in the positions, please have him or her apply online. All BCS job vacancies are linked on the

Buncombe County Schools website.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions by calling 654-1800 or emailing administration. We look
forward to seeing everyone again this Tuesday, January 16th.

Have a good week ahead!

Go Rams!
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